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Dear Pastor, 

I am excited to share this opportunity with you, to join Christian churches throughout the world for a powerful time of prayer! 

At the beginning of the school year 2023, Moms in Prayer International is sponsoring Bless Our Schools Sunday, a day for churches worldwide to pray for the students, teachers and school staff in their congregations. Imagine the impact this will have on those who dedicate their days to educating students and for the students who need God’s protection, guidance, and encouragement. This time of prayer can affect every school in your community. 
Bless Our Schools Sunday has taken place worldwide for the past 13 years. Please choose a Sunday that best fits with the start of the school year in your area. This is an opportunity for you to be united with churches everywhere, while you pray specifically for your congregation members who are involved in the school system.

As a pastor, you can choose how this best fits into the service:
· Take a few minutes to pray for the teachers, staff and students in the congregation. 
· Ask the congregation to join in prayer and bless these members.
· Have the school staff and students come forward for a time of prayer over them.

· However you would like to participate, please don’t miss out on blessing your dedicated members who influence our communities every day through our schools. 

I would be delighted to discuss this with you further. 
See more information about Bless Our Schools Sunday on the Moms in Prayer website.
Praying for our children and schools,
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